
 

Notice to Visitors of Covered Bridge Park 
 

South Whitehall Township officials have recently observed various unsafe and unnecessary 
practices occurring in Covered Bridge Park during peak visiting times (including holidays and 
the weekends). These include the following: 

 
• Cooking and grilling along the banks of and in the Jordan Creek. 
• Taking Township property (picnic tables) into the Jordan Creek. 
• Placing tables and other objects into the Jordan Creek. 
• Playing excessively loud music. 
• Parking vehicles in areas that are not designated for parking. 

 
South Whitehall Township respectfully asks that visitors to Covered Bridge Park experience the 
natural beauty of the park in a manner that does not negatively impact the health of the 
Jordan Creek waterway or impede the ability of other visitors to enjoy the park. 
 
Due to these issues, the Township will utilize extended hours for the SWTPD Officer assigned to 
the park for the weekend. 
 


